Dear sir or madame.
As a resident of Oregon, | strongly disagree with the passing of any legislation supporting Cap and

Trade. Legislation like this will cripple the hard working people of Oregon and only financially empower
politicians. This should be decided by the people of Oregon and not by a few politicians that think they

know better.
Please do not pass legislation supporting Cap and Trade.

Thank you

Edward Tsui



